LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING June 6, 2011

ITEM: VII.E.
TOPIC: Authorization to Accept Resignations
RECOMMENDATION:
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District authorize the superintendent or the designee to accept employee resignations on its behalf for the 2011-12 school year.
RATIONALE:
For the past thirty-four years, the Board of Education has approved annually a recommendation enabling the superintendent or the designee (director of human resources) to accept employee resignations and then to report such resignations at a subsequent Board meeting. It is the opinion of the administration that the process has worked well, and we would offer the same rationale for extending the authorization for an additional year.
In order to expedite staffing and related personnel matters, it is frequently desirable to act on employee resignations between regularly scheduled Board meetings.
At the regular Board meetings, all resignations accepted on behalf of the Board will be presented on the agenda and included in the packets of information.
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:
None
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:
Dorothy A. Chomicz
EXHIBIT:
None

jc Authres.cap